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Ranked choice voting is designed to be confusing and unaccountable. There is no 

possible way to determine if a vote has been accurately counted. The complicated 

nature of the system requires the use of computers and algo rhythms. Both 

computers and algo rhythms are very susceptible to corruption and political bias. In a 

one-party system like Oregon has we can all be assured our votes will never be fairly 

counted again. Alaska tried this system and required weeks to finish the count. No 

one can trust the results. Please reject this further undermining of our election 

system. 


